
In the past several years the supermajority party in both houses have excluded members of the minority party from committee 
meetings, meetings with the governor, and even from speaking dissent on the floor of their respective houses. In this extreme 
situation the only method for elected representatives and senators of the the people to best serve their constituents was to deny the 
legislative body a quorum. The further punishment of fines, withholding duly earned pay, or disallowing contributions from outside 
entities is an obvious attempt to demand the minority party to conform to the majority. This is wrong and bullying tactics. Shame on 
the democrats for throwing a tissy fit over something you started doing first and it wasn't very long ago. Guess who led those denials 
of quorum to get their way? None other than one Mrs. Kate Brown. My how you lot sure have short memories. The difference is 
what the Republicans have denied quorum over was related to unconstitutional bills. Don't be bullies and tyrants. Vote NO on SB-
262.


